
Living together in God’s amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 

December 10, 2017 

Nazareth Evangelical  
Lutheran Church 
7401 University Avenue  
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 
319.266.7589 
 
 

Sunday Worship Services 
9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
 
 

Pastor Brian King 
Senior Pastor 
brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

 

 

Announcements 

He will be called...  

Mighty God  

Serve 

The Advent Soup Supper menu for December 13 

is chicken alfredo soup and cheeseburger soup. 

Thursday Fellowship Lunch for December 14 is 

chicken codon bleu, green beans, rice pilaf, roll and 

dessert.  Please call the church office to RSVP. 

The WELCA Women’s Ministry “REJOICE!” 

Christmas Luncheon will be held in Bethel Hall on 

Wednesday, December 13, at 12:15 p.m.   

New Aldaya needs help from the Nazareth 

community each Sunday in the month of December to 

get residents to and from New Aldaya’s 10:30 a.m. 

Worship Service.  Those who can help residents get  

to the chapel should arrive at New Aldaya at 10:10 

a.m., and those who can take residents back to their 

rooms after the service should arrive by 11:20 a.m.  

The service runs from 10:30 to 11:30 a.m. 

Help Houston Mission Trip:  Plans are being made 

for a mission trip to the Houston area to help rebuild a 

church pre-school. The dates of the trip are Jan 13-

21, 2018. We will be traveling in the Naz van and will 

be staying in the homes of members of the 

congregation where we will be working. Space is 

limited, so please contact Hank Wellnitz at 319-961-

2288 as soon as possible to get more information 

about the trip or to sign up. This will be a great 

opportunity to be the hands and feet of Christ. If you 

cannot go, please pray for the trip and consider 

making a donation to toward travel expenses.  

 

 

Centering Prayer:   All who are interested in 

Centering Prayer or who are already practicing 

Centering Prayer are invited for lunch, visiting and 

twenty minutes of Centering Prayer on Monday, 

December 18, from 11:45 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. at the 

home of Lorene and Hank Wellnitz.  No need to 

bring a thing.  For details, please call 961-2287. 

Perspectives on the World Christian 

Movement is a class designed to help us 

examine God's word, God's world, and God's 

work.  The class will be held at Candeo Church on 

Mondays from 

6:00 to 9:00 

p.m., beginning 

January 15 and 

ending April 30.  

Register at www.perspectives.org by December 

15 to receive the $25 Early Bird Discount off of the 

registration fee.  Registration is $250, with a $100 

scholarship available for all Nazareth members.  

For details, email cfperspectives@gmail.com. 

Thank You For Helping Us Build Our Home!!!!!!! 

Dear Nazareth Church, 

thank you so much for all 

you have done with 

making our home 

possible.  I thank God for 

being able to meet so 

many wonderful people 

who truly live out His 

Word by helping others.  

You all will always hold a 

special place in our 

family’s heart.          Love, Kashaunda and KaôJhira 

Blessed Beginnings Christmas Wish List:  Would 

you like to help provide our Blessed Beginnings 

classrooms with some much-

needed Christmas gifts?  Stop by 

the Blessed Beginnings Tree in 

Fellowship Hall this morning to pick 

up an ornament listing a needed 

item, purchase the item and deliver 

it to the Reception Desk by 

Wednesday, December 20.  

Blood Drive:  Nazareth will host an American Red 

Cross Blood Drive this Tuesday, December 12, from 

Noon to 5:00 p.m.  Sign up today at the Welcome 

Desk or online at www.redcrossblood.org.  Is this a 

mission you care deeply about?  Nazareth is seeking 

a servant-hearted volunteer or team of volunteers to 

take on leadership roles in facilitating future Nazareth-

hosted blood drives.  To learn more about how you 

can serve in this way, email jan.glaspie@naz.org. 

Give 

Blood! 

Save a 

Life! 



The Family Christmas Extravaganza is 

TODAY, beginning with a viewing of the movie 

“The Star” at College Square Theatres at 3:45 

followed by activities and a meal at Nazareth.  

The move is $4 per person.  The meal/activities 

are $12 per family.  Please contact Kim Hansen 

at kim.hansen@naz.org with questions. 

Christmas Carolers Needed:  Singers of all 

ages are invited to join the Shepherd’s Staff 

ministry team as they go Christmas caroling to 

homes and to care facilities TODAY from 2:45 

to 5:00 p.m.  This is a great opportunity for 

families, friends, and ministry groups to serve 

together!   

Advent Candle Lighters are needed for each 

worship service next Sunday, December 17.  

Please sign up today at Naz Next Steps. 

December 10, 2017 Naz Next Steps 

Sermon  - He Will Be Called...Mighty God (Pastor Brian King) 

Today’s Texts - Isaiah 9:1-7 and Mark 4:35-41 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - Selected Carols 

Gathering Song - Prepare the Royal Highway - #26 (green) 

Advent Candle Lighting - O Come, O Come, Emmanuel (arr. Raney) 

Special Music - Advent Hymn (Nockels) 

Sermon Hymn - How Great Thou Art - #532 (green)        

Offering - Let Your Hearts Make Him Room (Wagner) 

 - Nazareth Choir      

Sending Hymn - Fling Wide the Door - #32 (green) 

Postlude - A Merry Tango (arr. Raney) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Love So Great 

  - King of My Heart 

Advent Candle Lightning/Offering - Peace Has Come 

Closing Worship - Mighty To Save 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Nicki Toliver, Nazareth Choir Director (9:00) 

Chris Fenton, Worship/Technology Coordinator (9:00 and 10:45) 

Nancy Graen, Reader (9:00) 

Angie Stewart, Reader (10:45) 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether you’re visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!  Please take a moment to stop 

by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

Today at Nazareth Making Christmas Bright 

Be Invitational! 

The Christmas Eve “Eve: Worship Service is 

on Saturday, December 23, at 7:00 p.m. 

Christmas Eve Worship Services are on 

Sunday, December 24, at 3:00 p.m., 4:30 p.m., 

6:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m.  Please note that 

there will be no worship services at our normal 

Sunday morning worship times that day. 

Postcard Invitations for these worship 

services are available at the Welcome Desk so 

you can invite your  friends and neighbors! 

An Advent Devotional Discussion Group will 

meet in Bethel Hall today and next Sunday. 

December 17, from 9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.   

Advent Soup Suppers are held Wednesdays 

from 5:00-5:45 followed by the Worship Service 

beginning at 6:00.  All throughout Advent, our 

worship services (on Wednesdays and 

Sundays) will focus on a study of Isaiah 9:6. 

* Wednesday, December 13:  "And the 

Government will be Upon His 

Shoulders”  (Enrique Ochoa) 

* Wednesday, December 20:  "His Name 

Shall Be Called” (Nikki Britzman)  (This will 

be a special service of Comfort and Hope.) 

Christmas Eve Service Poinsettias:  To order a 

poinsettia plant to be placed in the Worship Center 

during our Christmas worship services, please sign up 

at the Welcome Desk today.  The cost of each       

poinsettia is $12.  All poinsettias will be given to the 

honor and glory of God. 

The flowers at the altar are in loving memory of 

Dean Primrose from Beth Primrose and Brad, Polly, 

Sawyer and Conner Jacobson. 

Our Deepest Sympathy to Jeanette Ware and her 

family at  the death of her husband, Wayne. 

Today’s Advent Candle Lighters are the Roeder 

family (9:00) and the Cryer family (10:45). 

Love Gifts:  Love Gifts, financial donations that     

support the purchase of supplies for the Kits and 

Quilts ministry, are on sale in Fellowship Hall today. 

Heading south soon or after Christmas?  Contact 

Lori Fegley at 266-7589 to provide an alternate      

address in order to continue to receive Nazareth     

mailings. 

The 2018 Flower Calendar is ready.  Call Lori Fegley 

at 266-7589 to choose a date to purchase flowers in 

honor of a loved one. 

“New Members News”, with photos and contact   

information for our recent new members, is available 

at the Welcome Desk this morning. 

Read It! Continue or begin to read 

your Bible daily. A daily reading 

plan is available in print or you can 

sign-up today at the Naz Next 

Steps desk to begin receiving daily 

emails with scripture lessons that 

will take you through the Bible in a 

year.  

 

Watch It! Watch "The Nativity 

Story”.  Released in 2006, this 

modern re-telling of the birth of 

Jesus is a great reminder of the 

lengths to which our "Mighty God" 

is willing to go to save us. 

 

Live It! Invite a family member, 

friend, neighbor or co-worker to join 

you for worship next week. Stop by 

our Naz Next Steps area after 

the service and check out the many 

opportunities that Nazareth offers to 

get connected, grow in your 

understanding of the Christian faith, 

and to help and serve others in our 

community and around the world. 

 

2018 Pledge Cards are still 

being accepted.  Fill out the card 

in the pew, call the church office 

or email jan.glaspie@naz.org with 

questions.  Thank you for your 

continued faithful support! 


